
Canada Day 2011 ‘Wrap-Up’ Meeting 
 

July 5, 2011 – 8:30 p.m. 
 

Meeting took place at Head, Clara, and Maria Twp Library 
 

In attendance were: Linda, Cathy, Marion, and Mel 
 
 
Committee members unanimously agreed that they had wonderful help and volunteers, which 
made HCM Canada Day 2011 such a success. 
 
There was much discussion by the Committee members regarding ‘what worked’ to make HCM 
Canada Day 201l such a success; and many suggestions were put forward regarding possible 
adjustments to be made in preparation for next year’s celebration, in anticipation of a larger 
crowd than this year.  There was unanimous agreement that each Committee member will need 
more assistance on the day. 
 
Many attendees to this years’ celebration inquired about a ‘donation’ jar/box.  The Committee 
members agreed that next year there will be a donation jar/box available for those who wish to 
donate. 
 
Committee members submitted all receipts for expenses, for reimbursement. 
 
Tents – it was voted on, and unanimously agreed, that a donation in the amount of $100.00 for 
the use of the tents, should be made to the Royal Canadian Legion Branch 436. 
 
Mic and amp donated by Gerald Chaput – it was voted on, and unanimously agreed, that a 
donation in the amount of $100.00 for the use of his mic and amp, should be made to Gerald 
Chaput. 
 
Committee members composed a Thank You note, which will be submitted to the NRT for 
placement in their next issue. 
 
The meeting adjourned with all Committee members looking forward to meeting up again in 
April 2012 to begin plans for HCM Canada Day 2012. 
 
 
****************************************************************************** 

Actions from July 5, 2011 Canada Day 2011 ‘Wrap-Up’ Meeting 
 

 
Action 070511-1: Mel will submit Thank You note for the upcoming issue of the NRT. 
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